
Dear Member 

W are pleased to advise that the golf club will re-open tomorrow the 13th May.  

A “Play Safe, Stay Safe” Framework For Playing Golf is attached which we would respectfully ask 

members to follow and in addition the following points should be noted: 

1. Only two balls are allowed 

2. The Pro-shop is effectively closed and will not be offering any services or refreshments 

3. Cards will be available outside the Pro-shop 

4  Buggies and trolleys will not be available 

5. The practice ground will be closed 

6. Bookings can be made from today (Tuesday) via the office 01488 638574 between  
    9.30 and 4.00 pm and from tomorrow via the Pro-shop 01488 638851 for tee times up to and  
    including Monday the 18th May but also commencing today a 7 day notice period will be required  
    to book tee times for next Tuesday the 19th May and thereafter until further notice  
 
7. Members are restricted to booking just one round between tomorrow and next Tuesday      
 
 
We hope you enjoy your return to golf but please “Play Safe, Stay Safe” 
 
 
The West Berkshire Golf Club General Committee 
 
 


